
OPEN HOUSE

Norman Thomas High School 
Cafeteria, 6th Floor
111 East 33rd Street
(at Park Avenue)

Thursday, October 6, 2011
6:00 - 8:00 PM

On the East Side:

New Yorker Hotel
Gramercy Suite, 3rd Floor
481 8th Avenue
(at 34th Street)

Tuesday, October 11, 2011
6:00 - 8:00 PM

On the West Side:

Attend the meeting most convenient for you:

The NYC Department of 
Transportation (DOT) and 
MTA New York City Transit 
(NYCT) will present the 
results of the project’s 
traffic analysis and the 
progress of the project’s 
environmental review. 
Information about off-board 
fare collection on 34th 

Street will also be provided. 

34th Street Select Bus Service

Stay Informed!

•	 Contact Veronica Bailey-Simmons, the 34th 
Street SBS Outreach Representative, at 
917-339-0488 or vbailey@hshassoc.com. 

•	 Visit our website: www.nyc.gov/brt for 
updated project information.

www.twitter.com/NYC_DOT

www.facebook.com/NYCDOT



34th Street Select Bus Service

Coming Soon: Off-board fare collection 
on 34th Street 

How do I pay my fare? 
•	 Pay on the sidewalk at the MetroCard 

or coin machine (shown to the right) 
before boarding the bus

•	 Take the receipt issued by the 
machine 

•	 Board the bus from the front or rear 
doors—no need to show your receipt to 
the bus driver

•	 Keep your receipt 

Enforcement
A roving team (the 
“Eagle Team”) of fare 
inspectors will board 
buses to check for 
receipts. Passengers 
without a valid receipt 
are subject to a $100 
fine.

Off-board fare collection machines

To speed up local bus service on 34th 
Street, MTA New York City Transit is 
implementing off-board fare collection in 
November 2011. Fare machines at each 
stop will accept MetroCards and coins. 
If you have questions about how to use 
the machines, please contact NYCT at           
718-330-1234 or visit nyc.gov/SBSfare.


